
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Birkby Infant & Nursery School      
Blacker Road, Birkby, 

Huddersfield, 

HD1 5HQ 
 

Tel: 01484 223969 

E-Mail: office.birkbyinf@kirkleeseducation.uk 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Diana Wilson 

 
Dear parents/carers,              17/11/2022 
 
Following on from our recent online safety talk for parents we are sending home the 
information pack for you. As well as this, we are in the process of updating our school 
website to include an online safety section, with all up to date information and useful links 
for parents. 
 
Useful links: 
https://www.internetmatters.org/ 
https://www.childnet.com/parents-and-carers 
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/ 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 
https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs D Wilson 
Headteacher   
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